
UPPERBY PRIMARY SCHOOL  

SAFEGUARDING  

 

Upperby Primary School’s first priority is the welfare and safety of our children. We are committed to the highest standards in 

protecting and safeguarding the students at all times. Please read the information below so that you are aware of how to 

raise any concerns that you may have about a child.  

 

Sometimes we need to share information and work in partnership with other agencies when there are concerns about a 

child’s welfare. We will ensure that concerns about our children are discussed with their parents/carers first unless we have 

reason to believe that this would be contrary to their welfare. 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)         Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)               Safeguarding Governor  

  Mrs Burns – Deputy Headteacher                                       Mrs Hodgkins – Headteacher                                       Mrs Wilson 

   

Important Safeguarding Numbers  

Cumbria Safeguarding Hub: 0333 240 1727     http://www.cumbrialscb.com/ 

NSPCC Helpline: 0808 800 5000   

Careline (under 18s): 0800 1111  


